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Dear Physiatrists: 

 

Our web site is an evolving and interactive component of our organization. For this purpose we are 

putting out a call for authors to submit pertinent educational and informational articles which can be 

posted online. Articles will be posted in our quarterly newsletter and/or web site. 

Guidelines for submission; 
 

 Articles should be about relevant topics in health care, practice issues, legislative, medicine, 

human interest, research or other issues related to our specialty. 

 Articles should be educational and informative. 

 If written for patients and the public it should be written in terms and language that are easy to 

understand. 

 500-­‐1000 words recommended but no limit is set. 

 Articles should be original with proper citation for information, pictures, charts etc... obtained 

from other sources. 

 Pictures: should be in .jpg or .gif format.  All files must have minimum resolution of 72 dpi. (max. 
300)  with a image size  no larger than: 1500 px x 900 px   

 Documents should be submitted in electronic format (.docx). 

 All articles will be approved by Web site committee editors. 

 FSPMR will retain full editorial rights to any submissions. 
 

Yearly deadlines for our Newsletter: 
 

 Feb 15 for March newsletter 

 May 15 for June newsletter 

 August 15 for September newsletter 

 November 15 for December newsletter 
 

For more information, please contact Mrs. Lorry Davis, FSPMR Executive Director at 

lorry4@earthlink.net . Ph: 904-994-6944 
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